
; ,, .. , 

/ 

May 30. 19~.8 

Mrs. Julian D. Freedman 
Executive Director 
Planned Parenthood Association 
118 Marietta Street, N. W. 
Atlanta. Georgia 30303 

Dear Mrs. Freedman: 

:May I acknowledge receipt of your letter of May 
29th and extend my contjratulations upon the out­
standing service being rendered by t h e Atlanta 
Planned Parenthood Association. 

1'-1.!ay I also express foe City's appreciation for 
your support of Economic Opportunity .Atlanta. 
Inc. 

Sincerely yours . 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 
Mayor 
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CC: Mr. Dan Swea/ 




